
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

Sent 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Tuesday, April 17, 2012 8:44 AM 
'Michael Stubblefield' 
White, Roy 
RE: CACTUS STATE NO 3 

Mike, 

Please proceed with backfill operations at this site. 

NM OCD District 2 
811 S. First Street 
Artesia, NM 88210 
575-748-1283 Ext. 108 
575-626-0857 
mike, bra lcher@state.n m.us 

From: Michael Stubblefield [mailto:mstubblefield@talonlpe.com] 
Sent: Friday, April 13, 2012 4:46 PM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Cc: White, Roy 
Subject: FW: CACTUS STATE NO 3 

Dear Mr. Bratcher, 

As per our meeting on April 4, 2012, additional soil samples were collected from outside ofthe excavated flow path 
located at the Devon Energy Corporation Cactus State No. 3 release. 
Talon/LPE is sending you the analytical results for soil samples collected on April 5, 2012. Based upon the analytical 
results as presented for the Cactus State No. 3 release, Devon Energy Corporation is requesting 
approval to backfill the excavated area located at the Cactus State No. 3 release. 

Mike Stubblefield 
Project Manager 
Talon/LPE 
408 West Texas Avenue 
Artesia, New Mexico 88210 
(575) 746.8768 phone 
(575) 746.8905 fax 
(575)441.7254 cell 
www.talonlpe.com 

Better Business Bureau Torch Award for Marketplace Ethics: 2010 Winner, 2009 Finalist 
Staples Foundation for Learning Hall of Fame Recipient: 2010 
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